
For more information: 

Phone: 5563 6600* select option 3 

Email: SouthportBurleighRoad@tmr.qld.gov.au 

Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au 

* Standard call charges may apply

From December 2015, BMD Constructions (BMD) will establish site office facilities in 
the Council owned Baden Powell Park off North Street and Sykes Court, Southport. 

On 18 June 2015 the Queensland Government announced $104 million to improve 
Southport–Burleigh Road (High Street, Ferry Road, Bundall Road and Bermuda Street) to 
cater for current and future traffic volumes on the Gold Coast.  

In December 2015, the Department of Transport and Main Roads announced BMD 
Constructions as the successful tenderer to complete the northern section of the works 
between North Street, Southport and Vespa Crescent, Bundall.  Construction activities are 
expected to start in January 2016. 

The establishment of site office facilities is required to locate the project team close to the 
works.  Site establishment will involve the construction of a hardstand area for temporary 
offices; the installation of services such as water and sewer; and the removal of vegetation 
along Sykes Court.  Buildings will be moved into place and the area will be securely 
fenced.  Some parking areas along Sykes Court will be removed for site access. 

These facilities will be in use from 4 January 2016, Monday to Sunday during day and 
night works.  Residents will notice ongoing movement of construction vehicles and daily 
office-based activity. 

The site office is expected to remain until the completion of construction in 2017.  At that 
time, the park area (including vegetation) will be reinstated. 

Every effort will be made by the project team to minimise construction impacts on 
neighbours and the community.  

If you would like to stay up-to-date about the Southport-Burleigh Road Upgrade northern 
works between North Street and Vespa Crescent, register to receive project updates by 
emailing SouthportBurleighRoad@tmr.qld.gov.au or phone 5563 6600 (select option 3). 

For further information, visit www.tmr.qld.gov.au and under “Projects”, look for the 
Southport-Burleigh Road Network Upgrade Project. 

SITE OFFICE ESTABLISHMENT 

Southport–Burleigh Road Upgrade - Northern section – North Street to 
Vespa Crescent 

December 2015
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